
Students for 
Open Discussion 

Club 
is looking for new 

members!

Wednesdays
8-9pm

Location TBD

Follow our Twitter
(@StudentsOpen) 

for updates!

•	Open and respectful discussions
•	Exploring different POVs
•	No persuading or changing minds
•	Improve communication
•	Topics voted by members
•	Inclusive environment

Contact our CoPresidents for more information 

by emailing Roth Stricker at roths@iastate.edu


